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Camp Place Play Park 

Work has continued on the installation of the first part of the refurbished play park.  To date the pendulum 
swing, the multiplay and the rope nets have been installed but are fenced off waiting for the grass to grow 
through the Safagrass matting and for the completion of safety checks.  In addition, most of the pieces of 
gym equipment have been fully installed, also awaiting final checks. 

Work on the toddler/inclusive play area has started with the swing frame and multiplay in place and the 
accessible roundabout currently installed and the area is in the process of being fenced.   

Some photos are presented below. 
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The first part of the Green Recovery Award has been paid by the National Park with the second instalment 
due shortly.  Payment for the fencing has been made from the Awards for All grant awarded to CCC.   

Installation is due to be completed by the end of April. 

Some progress on a formal opening event tentatively proposed for Sunday 19th June.  Fun sports events 
organised by the schools have been discussed and some gym challenges are being planned.  Football and 
rugby skills are proposed along with some non-sporting events.  

BMX/Bike Track 

Identifying the insurance situation is becoming a challenge and information is still being sought from other 
local towns and villages with bike tracks.  Recently we have identified a contact at the National Park who 
has been involved with some of these projects and who may be able to advise. 
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